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Story and photos by Brent Urban, Club Counselor

The sixth annual Fire Marshal’s Award ceremo-
ny took place Oct. 13 in the Fire Commission

Room on the 18th floor in City Hall East. Fire
Marshal Jimmy H. Hill gave opening remarks and
comments on the excellent service of the Fire
Department in general, and the award recipients
specifically.

The awards were given out by the LAFD’s
Bureau of Fire Prevention and Public Safety.

The 2010 recipients are:
n Inspector II Patrick Killian, Technical Section:

The Fire Marshal’s Excellence Award
n Capt. II Robert Knight, Industrial &

Commercial Section: The Fire Marshal’s
Excellence Award

n Clerk Typist, Jeannie Porter, Schools,
Churches & Institutions Unit: The Fire
Marshal’s Julie Bennett Award.

Promotions:
n Capt. I: Gary Carpenter
n Capt. I: D’lisa Davies
n Capt: II: Paul Ybarra

Service Pensions:
n Ernie Mistrik, Inspector II, 36 years of City

service;
n Michael Ng, Inspector II, 30 years;
n David Calhoun, Inspector II, 34 years;
n Monte Buckner, Inspector II, 30 years;
n Kathy Dade, Management Analyst, 11 years;
n John Quintanar, Battalion Chief, 36 years;
n Beatrice Pelayo, Sr. Clerk Typist, 4 years;
n Zellda Snyder, Management Analyst I, 

24 years;
n Judy Ung, Management Analyst II, 4 years;
n Don Donester, Capt. II, 35 years;
n Alan Mosumoto, Inspector I, 33 years;
n Kendall McCarthy, Capt. I, 34 years;
n Robert Jackson, Inspector II, 30 years;
n Frand Cordova, Inspector II, 32 years; and
n Joe Robles, Capt. I, 33 years.

Special thanks to Tanzi Cole for coordinating the
event and presenting the City Employees Club with 
a Certificate of Appreciation that now hangs proudly
on our wall.

Fire Marshal Awards
Sixth annual ceremony honors excellence in fire prevention.

Award recipients pose for a group photo with Fire Marshal Jimmy H. Hill.

A group photo of those receiving acknowledgement from the Bureau of Fire Prevention and Public Safety.

Fire Marshal Jimmy H. Hill (top, center) in a group photo. The reception area was festive and vibrant.“Fire Prevention: the Key to Saving Lives and Property.” 

A Certificate of Appreciation was awarded to the Stentorians. A Certificate of Appreciation was given to the firefighters of Los Angeles.
Inspectors Fowlks, Girard-Manzo and Owens before entering the
reception area

A happy crew is about to get a plate of food and join the
reception area.

Fire Marshal Jimmy H. Hill gives the opening remarks in
appreciation of individuals in the Fire Department.

Capt. II Robert Knight and family pose with his award for excellence.

Inspector II Patrick Killian and family pose with his award
for excellence.

Clerk Typist Jeannie Porter and family pose with her Julia
Bennett award.

The event program.

From left: Tanzi Cole, Secretary, and Fire Marshal Jimmy H. Hill.
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